
Riding Mountain Historical Society News 

The Pinewood Museum will be open once again this summer beginning July 1st until September 
3rd.  The hours of operation will be 1:00 pm until 4:00 pm 7 days per week.  

The Museum will be holding its Annual Yard Sale and BBQ Hot Dog Sale on Saturday, July 22nd 

(rain date July 23rd).  The Pinewood Museum is run totally by volunteers and the yard sale is an 
important fundraiser to assist with operating expenses.  We are looking for “good quality” 
donations for the sale.  They may be dropped off at the museum during operating hours.  If you 
have large items (e.g. furniture, etc.) they could be brought to the museum on the day of the 
sale, Saturday, July 22nd.  Please no appliances or clothing.  Thank you 


